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Subject: Question about William Alfred Allen & Elizabeth Ann Bodey from Jean Rensel

From: Jean Rensel (jvrensel@outlook.com)

To: Chris@Abair.com;

Date: Sunday, January 18, 2015 3:59 AM

Chris,

I have been enjoying your website about the Allen’s and your family.

Thank you for all the record keeping.

I also have been working on the Allen Family and  would like to ask you a question

 

I have descendents of William Allen as shown below.  However your history does not include:

1.       Joseph Alfred Allen
2.       Catherine
3.       Emma

Since I have only started scouring database this week, and found your information detailed, I can only ask if your records

may have changed since published and include the three people above.  Below, I attached my source to help.

Thanks
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My Sources for the additional three:
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I have up t o six generation under Alfred and Annie King and more on others id you would like to share.  I will be
working to get dated from interviews in DuBois (where I grew up and still have family there).  Believe it of not, I pass the
Rumbarger cemetery every time I visit DuBois and plan to go to the cemetery. I need to see how Boody is spelled as

well.

Jean Rensel

 


